
 

   

  
 
 
 

 

Kauffman Chicken Barbecue Fundraiser 

 
On Friday, May 9th, Christ Lutheran Church and the FUN 

committee will be holding another Kauffman Chicken 

Barbecue fundraiser.  The proceeds will go to Troy and 

Sherri Snyder to help them recover from a house fire back in 

November. 

Tickets are now on sale until May 4.  For more information, is 

posted on the website.  Any questions please see Lisa Heydt 

or any of the FUN committee.  Thank you for your support! 


